
I am starting at  
Boorley Park 

Primary School. 

 
 

Year R  
September 2024 



There are two classes in 
Year R at Boorley Park.  

I will be in Ladybird 
Class or Butterfly Class.  

I will find out which 
class I am in before I 

start. 

 
 

 



I can do my learning 
inside and in our 

outdoor classroom. 

  

  

    
 
 

 



Year R have our own 
toilets. 

 
If I need the toilet, I just  

need to tell an adult. 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 



Sometimes we go in the  
hall or the library for 

our  learning. 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 



At the start of the day, I  
will come in through the  

classroom door.   

 

 

 
 

 

I will hang my coat on  
my peg. 

 
 
 
 



We eat our lunch in the  
hall. 

There are lots of people 
to help me and I can 

sit with other children 
in my class. 

 
 
 
 
 



After lunch we can play  
on the playground or 
on the field. We have 

toys and games to play 
with. 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 



At the end of the day I  
will find my coat and  

book bag.  
 

I will be collected from  
the classroom door.  

 
My grown up will wait  
outside of my classroom  

for me. 



 
Going to school at  

Boorley Park is lots of  
fun. My teachers will   

help me to learn while I  
play and will keep me  

safe. 

 


